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Invitation: idea brainstorming session  
for the water tower project

Vaudreuil-Dorion, November 14, 2018 – The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion invites citizens to take 
part in an idea brainstorming session for the project aimed at enhancing the water tower in 
the Dorion sector. The meeting will be held at Centre Multisports on Tuesday, November 20 at 
7:00 p.m.  

The artists from Kolab (fr.ashop.ca), mandated with creating the pictoral (fresco) and digital 
artwork, will be on hand to listen to the ideas of  the session’s participants. Kolab is an agency 
specialized in creating large-format murals on various surfaces and has carried out several pro-
jects in Canadian cities.  

The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion will take advantage of  the 25th anniversary of  its merger to turn 
the water tower into a work of  art marking the entrance of  the city. This project is most notably 
part of  the revitalization of  the Harwood/De Lotbinière sector. Note that it has been made pos-
sible thanks to a cultural development agreement with the Ministère de la Culture et des Com-
munications du Québec.

Everyone is welcome. Simply register by email at ggoyer@ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca or by 
phone at 450 455-3371, extension 2215.

About the water tower

Located at Place Dumont, the water tower serves as a reservoir for Dorion’s aqueduct network, 
which is supplied by the drinking water wells located within the Saint-Lazare territory. It has 
been part of  the sector’s landscape since the early 1950s.
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